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Clarifications 2 
 
 
RFP 2018-10 Asphalt Overlay Construction 
 
1. What does Sections 12.2.B and C. iv. in the Ervin Beeks and Rocky Creek Rd includes?  

Adding more class 7 base?  Fine grade of existing base?  
This is to the fine grade of the existing base. The County will provide any class 7 if needed 
for final grade.  

 
2. Also, on the typical section of improvement, it says "Leveling" and has an *  beside it, but 

no not saying what that means.  Does each of the three streets require a level up course of 
asphalt before the 2" Surface course?  
No level up will be required, just regrade the existing subgrade. 
 

3. In the event inclement weather, will Bids still be due Tuesday?  
Yes, if the Courthouse is open bids are due at 3:00PM November 13, 2018. If the 
Courthouse is closed due to inclement weather, all bids will be due and opened during the 
next business day, at the same times.  

 


